
The Butler Grove, Irving, and Rountree Multi Township Assessment District 

Committee on Local Government Efficiency Act 

The Butler Grove, Irving, and Rountree MTAD had one committee meeting on June 26th 2023. 

During this meeting actions of the MTAD were discussed. It was agreed that the MTAD keep the Tax 

Levy frozen until expenses warrant an increase. The committee said MTAD actions are limited, the 

assessment for the district is contracted through the county. The MTAD Tax Levy was comparable with 

a neighboring MTAD district. The committee decided no additional meetings were necessary. 

Submitted by Randel Singler 

Chairman, Decennial Efficiency Committee of Butler Grove, Irving, and Rountree multi Assessment 

District 


